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No Lazy Days of Summer at LTR!

"Summer means happy times and good
sunshine."
~ Brian Wilson

We have been busy at LTR during the change of season! During the break
week between spring and summer session while our horses got some much
deserved rest, the humans did some tidying up!

Thank you to our friends at TNT Tree Service for pruning and removing
stumps in two of our paddocks to make it safer for our horses!

Our staff had great fun with our "paint by color" barn quilt designed by
Tatiana and we put the finishing touches on one of our run-in sheds!

We also launched our LTR Learning Library, and would love for you to come
check it out next time you are in the barn! Thank you to PJ Fugate and Ryan
Green for moving the furniture which helped us to set the room up.

PJ and Ryan also assisted us with shed painting and hanging fans for the
stalls, we are so grateful!

Yogi updated the herd "wish list". Click his image below to see what's listed
on Amazon.
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057451688959
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/21JT8DH7YTHHE/ref=hz_ls_biz_ex?fbclid=IwAR3gDEtXZHs4d_IImmlglUqXPK7Ark-OcolBdoYr7gi_L6KDsrdVlYbBe7I
https://verostech.com/
https://www.tothfinancial.com/
https://jodiehoward.podia.com/
https://www.loudounmillingfeeds.com/
https://www.totalequinevets.com/
http://www.jainandassociates.com/index-1.html
https://norbodental.com/
https://onefamilybrewing.com/
https://www.jmorrisflowers.com/
https://farmcredit.com/
https://www.mybct.bank/
https://www.maidbrigade.com/
https://piedmont.vet/
https://www.thebartique.com/
https://dcprimesteaks.com/
https://www.costco.com/
https://www.wegmans.com/
https://altuscc.com/
https://cannabreezehemp.com/
https://vets4vetbenefits.com/
https://www.powerhorsetherapy.com/


 

Event Preview

The 3,500-pound Secretariat bronze monument created by sculptor Jocelyn Russell
will be returning to its home state of Virginia on August 8.

​To celebrate, Loudoun Therapeutic Riding will be partnering with the Town of
Middleburg to host a pre-movie exclusive reception in the Middleburg
Community Center's beautiful library room with refreshments provided by
Greenhill Winery and an opportunity to meet Kate Tweedy, daughter of
Secretariat's owner, and Jocelyn Russell.

Immediately following the reception will be a free-to-attend Disney Secretariat
movie showing and Q&A with Kate about her experiences growing up in such
close proximity to the legend and her role in the filming of the movie. To register
for the reception, please visit Secretariat Reception

To RSVP for the free movie showing, visit Secretariat Movie. A donation is
suggested, but can be bypassed.

Space is limited at the Middleburg Community Center, please register early!

https://secretariat_welcome_reception.eventbrite.com
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/free-showing-of-secretariat-tickets-665483939377?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=listing&utm-source=cp&aff=ebdsshwebdesktop


Going...Going...Get them before they're Gone!

We have a few auction items left from our Barn Dance! Check out these gems
below and take advantage of another way to support LTR!

Barn Dance Auction Items

LTR in the Community
Equine Services for Heroes Grant Awards
We are extremely happy to report that we recently
received two grants to go toward our Equine
Services for Heroes program.

First, we want to thank 100WomenStrong for their
grant award of $12,000. This funding allows us to
provide equine-assisted services to veterans in need
without compromising funding for our other
programs. LTR absorbs 100% of the lesson fees for
Veterans so there is never a direct cost to them or
their families.

We also received funding from BAE Systems in the
amount of $5,000 for the same program.

We extend our greatest thanks to these
organizations. If you would like to contribute to our
programs and help fund the services that many
individuals, including our veterans, rely on, you can
do so at this link:
LTR Donate Form

https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/WebLink.aspx?name=E350572&id=40
https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/WebLink.aspx?name=E350572&id=1


Are you In Stride with LTR?
Join us In Stride by pledging a monthly recurring donation, and we take it from
there! No matter the size of your contribution, it makes a difference in the lives of
our participants.

We greatly appreciate the generous support of everyone in our community that
gives what they can and keeps LTR flourishing.

We are up to 18 monthly contributors! From the bottom of our hearts, thank you
to Ken & Kathy Blaine, Roberta Saborsky, Michael and Christine Cummings, Susi
Friedrich, Nancy Russell, R Scott Pollard, Ray & Gayle Pollard, Kathleen Giusti,
Keegan Stone, Karen Rarick, Rosemarie Hamm, Carolyn Brandon, Chris Walton,
Sheila Stevens, Scott Fuller, Laura Smith, Allan Leach, Alison Howard

Join the In Stride Society today

 
Program Spotlight
The summer session is well underway with 19 new students joining us for adaptive
riding and driving lessons each week!

​Welcome - Tim, Linda, Elyne, Oliver, Kaitlyn, Jessenia, Naya, David, Olivia,
Giuliana, Stella, Noah, Emma, Diana, Soren, George, JR and Rachel. We are so
happy that you have joined the LTR family and can't wait to see your
progress! 

https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/WebLink.aspx?name=E350572&id=7


Watch for the Fall Session Lesson Registration information in
your inbox in the next couple of weeks. Also, plans are in the
works for a Horse Power Social Hour series! 

Taught by certified professionals, each Social Hour combines
hands-on farm and horse activities with a wellness theme on
Tuesday and Friday evenings starting in September for groups
of 4-6. Stay tuned or reach out with questions! 

Coming Soon!
Speech Therapy using Hippotherapy (HPOT) as a treatment strategy
is coming this fall! We are very excited to let you know that 
Catherine B. Coleman, M.S. CCC-SLP Speech-Language Pathologist
will be providing this new service on Saturday afternoons starting in September. 

Not sure of the difference between adaptive (therapeutic) riding lessons and
Hippotherapy? In HPOT, occupational therapy, physical therapy, and speech-
language pathology professionals use evidence-based practice in the purposeful
manipulation of equine movement to engage sensory, neuromotor, and cognitive
systems to achieve functional outcomes. In conjunction with other treatment
strategies, Hippotherapy is part of a patient’s integrated care plan. Learning to ride,
as in adaptive riding, is not the goal in HPOT.

Please reach out with any questions regarding speech or physical therapy
(hopefully returning in 2024). Interested in volunteering during treatment
sessions? Let us know!

Word from the Herd!
Did you know that LTR is an EQUUS
Foundation Guardian & Mentor organization?

We are committed to best practices in managing the horses & ponies entrusted to
our care. "At the core of the EQUUS Foundation's mission is safeguarding the
comfort and dignity of America's horses throughout their lives and sharing their
ability to empower, teach and heal with as many people as possible. We are

https://equusfoundation.org/


committed to ensuring that horses involved in any role and in any capacity - as
athletes, companions, teachers and healers - are safe, protected, and treated with
dignity as partners." 

Check out this recent article in the US Equestrian Magazine for more information
on the EQUUS Foundation and to see one of the featured photos of an
LTR student, instructor & horse "Viva". A great & informative read!

 

Volunteer Spotlight
During the break between the Spring Session and
the Summer Session, the horses got some much
deserved rest but the humans continued to work
hard! We took the opportunity to train a great
group of new volunteers as well as offer a Horse
Handling Enrichment class to new and returning
volunteers. Lots of great learning and sharing!! We
welcomed a dozen new volunteers to the LTR

family and they have jumped in boots first to help wherever they can for the
summer session. It has been a joy to see so many new faces in the barn. We
thank all of you that continue to support LTR on some of the warmer days so
that our students can continue to ride, learn, drive and THRIVE. 

If you are interested in volunteering, please reach out via the button below!

 
LTR Volunteer Program

 
Upcoming Events/Save the Dates
Tuesday, August 8 - 7 pm:  Free Movie night, Disney's Secretariat, at Middleburg
Community Center

Wednesday, August 9 - Save the date! Bronze Secretariat Sculpture comes to National
Sporting Library and Museum in Middleburg. Kate Tweedy, (author Secretariat's Meadow) will
discuss the Golden Anniversary of Secretariat's Triple Crown and Jocelyn Russell will explain
how she made the 1½ times life size sculpture of the horse.

Sunday, August 13 - Therapeutic Riding Association of Virginia (Trav) Education Day
(details to follow)
 
Sunday, September 17 - 2:00 pm - 5:00 pm: Heroes First Fair 
 
Saturday, October 28 - LTR’s Ride-A-Thon 

Fall Volunteer Training - Coming in September TBD - details to follow!
 

https://equusfoundation.org/resources/images/USEF-Equestrian-Magazine-Summer-2023-Article.pdf?fbclid=IwAR33V1o92L02vgonY5P2-t4q8KreNUb5-9_EzY8aJZHJi0DiE_sKCeorULg
https://ltrf.org/volunteer/


Donate here

Thank you to our generous sponsors of the 2023 Boots &
Bridles Barn Dance and Putt for Ponies!
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https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/WebLink.aspx?name=E350572&id=1
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Connect with us

      

 
Visit our Website

Loudoun Therapeutic Riding | 14490 Berlin Tpke, Lovettsville, VA 20180 7037712689

Unsubscribe info@ltrf.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent byinfo@ltrf.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://www.facebook.com/LoudounTherapeuticRiding/
https://twitter.com/LTRorg
https://www.instagram.com/ltrorg/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:info@ltrf.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
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